
 

                                                                                      

 

 05 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,   Assalamu Alaykum (peace be with you)  

Further to the huge success of previous visits we have once again teamed up with Blackburn Rovers Football 

Club to offer our parents and children another fantastic opportunity. We are very pleased to offer the 

opportunity to apply for tickets at a discounted price for the last school fixture of the season between 

Blackburn Rovers and Luton on Saturday, 29th April, 2023, with kick off at 3pm at Ewood Park. 

We are offering the following options for ticket purchase:  

• Individual child tickets £8 per child (ticket and transport) 

The price includes transport to and from the school to Ewood Park and a ticket for the match. The transport 

costs have been heavily subsidised due to the kind sponsorship of the “Ewood Express”. We will leave school 

on Saturday, 29th April, at approximately 1.40pm and will return to school shortly after 5pm. The children will 

be supervised by school staff on the day and there are prayer facilities within the stadium to offer salaah. 

If parents are interested in attending with children then we can offer an adult price of: 

• Individual Adult tickets £8 per adult (ticket and transport) 

Due to limited spaces, this offer is being made on a first come, first served basis. We need to receive full details 

of the number of tickets required as soon as possible and no later than Tuesday, 25th April, 2023 using the 

form below. Payment will be assigned on your child’s Parent Pay account in due course. 

Registration link: https://forms.office.com/e/H8uBEKPbwd 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and hope you can join us for 

our last school match of the season to support our home town football club at Ewood Park. 

Yours faithfully,  

   

 

Mrs Smeena Riaz 

Principal 
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